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Please let us know you’re coming!   
RSVP by January 29 by phone (604-939-3690) or 
email (office@dpac43.org), with your name, 
telephone, and the number of people attending.   
  
 

Clinical Professor of Psychiatry,  

UCLA School of Medicine, presents a  

special webinar…   

 

Educating  
the Whole-Brain Child 

Cultivating healthy emotional and intellectual 
development in our students so they can lead balanced, 

meaningful, and connected lives. 
 

Date: Wednesday, January 30, 2013,  
By webcast during the DPAC general meeting 

Place: Gallery Room, Winslow Centre  
1100 Winslow Avenue, Coquitlam, BC  

Time: 7 – 9 p.m.   
 

This is not just for DPAC reps!  All parents, grandparents, 
teachers, and caregivers are welcome to attend.   

 
 Gain scientifically based ideas and practical skills to help promote 

wellbeing in your children’s lives.   
 Promote the growth of neural integration at the heart of health.   
 Transform challenge into integrative learning.   


